
May 17, 2023

The Honorable Ronny Jackson 
13th Congressional District of Texas 
446 Cannon House Office Building 
Washington, DC 20515 

Dear Representative Jackson, 

On behalf of the over 2.1 million members of AMAC – Association of Mature American Citizens, 
including over 8,400 residing in TX-13, I write to offer our support for H.R. 1546, the “Protecting 
American Sovereignty Act.”   

Your bill rightly prohibits the use of taxpayer funds to implement any obligations of the United 
States under the World Health Organization’s (WHO) Global Pandemic Treaty. By legislating this 
prohibition, your bill enables America to claim her sovereignty.  

If we allowed the WHO and organizations like it to exercise authority over our citizens, we allow 
an agency with no stake in the welfare of our country, with no respect for her history, to define 
the course of her future. Ceding our sovereignty to the WHO allows an undue foreign influence 
over the citizens of the United States of America.  

Your bill is necessary due to the Biden administration’s incompetent response to the COVID-19 
pandemic combined with the WHO’s corrupt mismanagement of the crisis. If it becomes law, 
your legislation will ensure not only our continued sovereignty, but should also help to restore 
the American people’s confidence in their personal liberties and freedoms.  

Thank you, Representative Jackson, and your co-sponsors, for introducing such important 
legislation.  AMAC is pleased to offer our organization’s full support for H.R. 1546, the 
“Protecting American Sovereignty Act.”   

Sincerely, 

Bob Carlstrom 

President 

AMAC Action 

Click here to see the bill

https://www.congress.gov/bill/118th-congress/house-bill/1546/text?s=1&r=4&q=%7B%22search%22%3A%5B%22h.r.+1546%22%5D%7D

